
  

 

Thursday 12th December 

 
Staff and children will wear 

their festive jumpers and raise 

money for Save the Children. 

Please donate via our JustGiving 

page – details to follow. 

‘Dickens Christmas Carol’ 

Many thanks to our fantastic PTFA for funding a travelling 
theatre company’s visit to school. They will be performing 
‘Dicken’s A Christmas Carol’ to the whole school in December. 
It promises to be a vibrant and colourful show. 
 

 

 

Y3 & Y4 – Tuesday 10th December 
(All Y5 & 6 to bring a packed lunch on this day) 

 
Y5 & Y6 - Wednesday 11th December 

(All Y3 & 4 to bring a packed lunch on this day) 
   
Thank you for letting us know whether your child would like a 
Christmas lunch. Due to the logistics of serving so many 
Christmas lunches, the kitchen is unable to serve ‘regular’ 
school lunches on the above days.  

If your child’s class is not having a Christmas lunch, please 
send them with a packed lunch that day. 

PTFA Christmas Discos 

 

Y3 & 4 – Thursday 12th December 

Y5 – Tuesday 17th December 

Y6 – Thursday 19th December  

 

Christmas Discos run from 3.30 – 5pm so please send them with 

their dancing shoes and clothes to change into! 

 

‘The Three Musketeers’ at The New Vic Theatre 

Once again, the whole school will have the exciting opportunity 

to watch ‘The Three Musketeers’ at the New Vic Theatre on 

Friday 17th January. We look forward to a highlight of the year. 

 

Church Services at St. Margaret’s Church 

 

Y5/6 Tues 17th December at 9.15am 

Y3/4 Tues 17th December at 10.30am 

 

Father Tommy warmly invites parents/carers to the church for refreshments before each service: Y5/6 from 8.50am 

and Y3/4 from 10.15am.  

Choir performance at St 

Margaret’s Church 

 

Tuesday 17th December at 7pm 

 

The choir will be singing at St 

Margaret’s Carol Service. 

Parents/carers are warmly 

invited to join in and support 

the children.  

Christingle  

 

 

Friday 13th December 

Y3 & 4 at 9.15am 

Y5 & 6 at 2.30pm 

Parents/Carers can join us for 

an uplifting and special 

experience. Due to space 

constraints in the hall, please 

limit family members to one per 

child.  


